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• “Forbes: Study Finds Cannabis Compounds Prevent Infection By Covid-19 Virus  
Compounds in cannabis can prevent infection from the virus that causes Covid-19 by blocking its 
entry into cells, according to a study published this week by researchers affiliated with Oregon 
State University. A report on the research, ‘Cannabinoids Block Cellular Entry of SARS-CoV-2 and 
the Emerging Variants,’ was published online on Monday by the Journal of Natural Products. 
 
The researchers found that two cannabinoid acids commonly found in hemp varietals of cannabis, 
CBD, can bind to the spike protein of SARS-CoV-2, the virus that causes Covid-19. By binding to 
the spike protein, the compounds can prevent the virus from entering cells and causing infection, 
potentially offering new avenues to prevent and treat the disease.” [From your webpage 
https://www.cureganics.com/] 

 
You should take immediate action to address the violations cited in this letter. This letter is not meant to be 
an all-inclusive list of violations 
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claims regarding such products are not supported by competent and reliable scientific evidence. You must 
immediately cease making all such claims. Violations of the FTC Act may result in legal action seeking a 
Federal District Court injunction and an order may require that you pay back money to consumers. In 
addition, pursuant to the COVID-19 Consumer Protection Act, Section 1401, Division FF, of the 
Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021, P.L. 116-260, marketers who make deceptive claims about the 
treatment, cure, prevention, or mitigation of COVID-19 are subject to a civil penalty of up to $46,517 per 
violation and may be required to pay refunds to consumers or provide other relief pursuant to Section 
19(b) of the FTC Act, 15 U.S.C. § 57b(b). Within 48 hours, please send an email to Richard Cleland, 
Assistant Director of the FTC’s Division of Advertising Practices, via electronic mail at rcleland@ftc.gov 
certifying that you have ceased making unsubstantiated claims for the products identified above. If you 
have any questions regarding compliance with the FTC Act, please contact Mr. Cleland at 202-326-3088. 

 
 Sincerely,  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Donald D. Ashley     Serena Viswanathan    
 Director Associate Director 
 Office of Compliance Division of Advertising Practices 
 Center for Drug Evaluation and Research Federal Trade Commission 
 Food and Drug Administration 
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